
From: Ewings Rentals [mail@ewings.co.uk] 
Sent: 20 October 2011 13:00 
To: Community Infrastructure Levy 
Subject: Re: The Greater Norwich Development Partnership proposal for community 
infrastructure levy 
Dear Sirs 
 
The Greater Norwich Development Partnership proposal for community infrastructure 
levy
 
I read with interest the article in the Eastern Daily Press on Tuesday 4th October. 
 
I am not personally involved with the development, but do act for various small local builders.  
 
The level of the levy proposed would be catastrophic for these builders.  They are already 
struggling to sell properties in this present difficult climate and if they were having to find this 
additional infrastructure levy I truthfully think it would put them out of business. 
 
The County can ill afford to lose any new builds in the present climate. 
 
I would be interested to know how many new units are being completed at this moment in 
time compared to, say five years ago.  I expect it is a downward trend.  This levy would make 
it far worse. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
K J Ewing.   F.N.A.E.A  
 


